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  Log. No. 25582 

BCH/Cor/L-25-08_Reconsideration 2007 RDA Phase 1 Decision 

VIA E-MAIL 
bchydroregulatorygroup@bchydro.com June 10, 2008 
 
 
 
Ms. Joanna Sofield 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
17th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6B 5R3 
 
Dear Ms. Sofield: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority (“BC Hydro”) 
Application for Reconsideration with respect to the 

2007 Rate Design Application (“2007 RDA”) Phase 1 Decision 
Sections 11 and 21 of the Utilities Commission Amendment Act, 2008 and 
                                         BCUC Order No. G-34-08                                      

 
We are in receipt of your letter dated June 6, 2008 seeking confirmation from the Commission, for the record, that 
the rate rebalancing orders contained in the BCUC’s 2007 RDA Decision will no longer come into effect as a 
result of Bill 15, the Utilities Commission Amendment Act, 2008, which received Royal Assent on May 1, 2008. 
 
By this letter, the Commission confirms that the suspended rate rebalancing orders from Commission Orders 
No. G-111-07, G-130-07 and G-10-08 are of no force or effect. 
 
 Yours truly, 
 
        Original signed by: 
 
 Erica M. Hamilton 
EC/rt 
cc: Registered Intervenors BCH 2007 RDA Phase I 
 (BCH-07Rate-RI) 
 

mailto:regulatorygroup@bchydro.com

